

A Course for Parents Experiencing Conflict After Separation

Parents love their children and want the best for them. After separation however, parenting often gets much tougher.

Keeping Kids in Mind is a 5 week course for separated parents who are experiencing on-going conflict.

The course is designed to:

- assist parents to see through their children's eyes the experience of parental separation
- develop greater understanding about how to support children following family separation

The course covers the following topics:

- Grief and Loss after Separation
- The Hidden World of Children
- Rebuilding Resilience
- Bridging the Gap
- Looking back and Moving Forward

VIA ZOOM:

22 and 29 April, 6, 13 and 20 May 2021 (6pm - 7:45pm)

CENTACARE FORTITUDE VALLEY OFFICE:

13, 20 and 27 July, 3 and 10 August (6pm - 7:45pm) 26 October, 2, 9, 16 and 23 November (9am - 11am)

Pre-Course Interview

Prior to course commencement all participants will be contacted for a short phone interview.

Keeping Kids in Mind is facilitated by qualified and experienced practitioners.

Numbers strictly limited. Early bookings recommended.

For more information or to register, please contact us on the details below.

Centacare: (07) 3251 5000

Email: cfrs.fvadmin@bne.centacare.net.au
Course registrations: trybooking.com/BOQAN

